| CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya

NOTICE OF AWARD

10 December 2021

Sir/Madam:

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (CVB) 17 - 21, the Consulate General is awarding the
procurement of twelve (12) units of Foldable Floor Divider, in the total amount of
THREE HUNDRED NINETY-FIVE THOUSAND EIGHT HUNDRED EIGHTY
JAPANESE YEN (JPY 395,880) or approximately ONE HUNDRED NINETY-
SEVEN THOUSAND NINE HUNDRED FORTY PESOS (PhP197,940.00) only,
including tax and other charges, subject to the Department of Foreign Affairs’
accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the
Contract.

Very truly yours,

Office-com Co. Ltd.
102-0073
7F Kudan Center Building 4-1-7
Kudan Kita Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo-to



